
Dear Senators Gelser, Anderson, and members of the Senate Committee on Human 
Services; 

I urge all of you to support SB 663.  This bill is a step in the right direction 
by addressing and eliminating several child welfare issues we face in our state. 
This legislation will reduce the number of inappropriate referrals and preserve 
parent’s rights to make decisions on behalf of their children, when temporary 
custody has not been granted to the state.  

 
Robert M. Snee 
 
 

 


